Orange

Submission on Minor Energy Flow Metering

13 September 2023

To Whom it may concern,

OrangeTek supports the IPWEA Submission on Minor Energy Flow Metering.

We believe that this is an important step that needs to be implemented in order to achieve the full
benefits and opportunities that can be delivered in a controlled and efficient way.

Kind Regards
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